
January 9, 2023 

Belated Happy New Year Everyone! 
 
We have just a few items to share with you. 
 
-Our annual dues notice will be going out this week.  Again it is $210.00 this year but 
will go back to our normal $120.00 in 2024.  
 
-Our next Association Meeting is next Monday, January 16th at 6:30 pm at the 
Muskego Lakes Country Club. 
 
-If we get any large snow storms yet this winter, for those who are near the fire 
hydrants, please give a hand and keep them accessible by clearing the snow around 
them.   Thank you. 
 
-Our lamp posts are slowly falling apart.  We will be accessing those that need 
replacement and those that are OK but are in need of a new paint job.  Notifications will 
be going out in April 2023. 
 
-We say it all the time but please watch your speed in our subdivision.  It is 25 mph.  
 
Everyone have a great week, 
 
CV Board of Directors 
Stephen, Roger, Bryan, Julie, and Josh 
 

 


